
THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20220 

. ' "' (j ~li\!tJ Gove ... n''-' ,, 
July 11, 1984 

Dear Vic: 

I just heard that you will be 
calling the legislature into special 
session later this month to seek 
repeal of Oregon's worldwide unitary 
taxation law. 

Your decision to seek this action 
on the State level is consistent with 
what we learned about unitary taxation 
during the meetings of the Worldwide 
Unitary Taxation Working Group. This 
is an issue best dealt with on the 
State level, and I am delighted that 
you have taken this action. 

With best wishes. 

The Honorable 
Victor G. Atiyeh 
Governor of Oregon 
State Capitol 
Salem, Oregon 97310 

Sincerely, 

Donald T. Regan 


